Our Ref. ED2/376/40

Office of Establishments, Office of the Head of Service, Governor's Office, Akure.

4th December, 2014

CIRCULAR LETTER TO:

The Chief of Staff to the Governor,
The Senior Special Assistant to the Deputy Governor,
Secretary to the State Government,
Head of Service,
State Commissioners,
Special Advisers,
Chairmen of Commissions/Boards,
Permanent Secretaries,
Administrative Secretaries,
Tutors-General,
The Ag. Accountant-General,
The Auditor-General,
Ag. State Statistician-General,
General Manager/Head of Non-Ministerial Departments,

APPROVAL OF LEVY FROM MEMBERS OF MEDICAL AND HEALTH WORKERS UNION OF NIGERIA, ONDO STATE COUNCIL

Following the decision reached by the recently concluded State Executive Council (SEC) meeting of the Medical and Health Workers Union of Nigeria, Ondo State Council, held on Thursday 9th October, 2014, where a unanimous decision was taken to deduct the sum of N1,000.00 from the salaries of officers on GL. 01-06 and the sum of N2,000.00 from those on GL. 07-16 as levy towards the completion of the Union's ongoing building projects, the decision has been placed before the Head of Service. The Head of Service has accordingly approved the deductions of the following amount from the salaries of the members of the Union:

- (a). One Thousand Naira (N1,000.00) from those on Grade Level 01-06; and
- (b). Two Thousand Naira (N2,000.00) from those on Grade Level 07-16.
- 2. Please ensure the implementation of the decision as appropriate in your Ministries, Departments and Agencies.